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Orientation Program for CEIT Students Conducted

The Office of Student Affairs (OSA) conducted its annual orientation program for
freshmen and transferees on June 10, 2014. Students of the College of Engineering and
Information Technology (CEIT) together with their parents attended the said event.

Among the topics discussed were rules and regulations of the University, aca-
demic policies, student activities and organizations. Moreover, the faculty members were
also introduced in the program.

The dean, Dr. Nuestro welcomes the CEIT freshmen and transferees together with their parents.

VISION
The premier university

in historic Cavite
recognized for

excellence in the
development of globally
competitive and morally

upright individuals.

MISSION
Cavite State University
shall provide excellent,
equitable, and  relevant
educational opportuni-
ties in the arts, sciences

and  technology
through

quality instruction and
responsive research and
development  activities.

It shall produce
professional, skilled and

morally upright
individuals for global

competitiveness.

BSOA Prof Presents Paper in International
Conference

Dr. Jo-anne C. Nuestro, a BS Office Administration
instructor, presented her paper entitled “Educational Man-
agement Practices of Deans of State Universities and Colleg-
es (SUCs) in the Cavite, Laguna, Batangas, Rizal, and Quezon
(CALABARZON) Region” in the World Conference for Public
Administration.

This year’s theme was “Public Administration and
Happiness: Policy Management and Politics from the Global
Perspectives”. It was held at Daegu, South Korea on June 25-
26, 2014.

Dr. Jo-Anne Nuestro attends World Conference for Public Administration.

Faculty and Staff Development

 Dr. Camilo A. Polinga and Prof. Jaime Q. Dilidili, senior faculty members of the Department of Agricultural Engi-
neering, served as resource speakers in the  Hands-on Training on Biogas Construction. The five-day training
was held at General Santos City on June 2-6, 2014.

 Dr. Leyma L. Cero and Ms. Charlotte B. Carandang attended the launching of CvSU Research Journal and Sem-
inar on Intellectual Property (IP) on June 16, 2014 at the SM Rolle Hall, Cavite State University.

 Ms. Mary Joyce P. Alcazar from the Department of Industrial Engineering and Technology attended the Philip-
pine MICE Conference 2014 on June 4-7, 2014 at the Fontana Hot Spring Leisure Parks in Clark, Pampanga.
The Tourism Promotions Board organized the conference.


